
Welcome back to school! Mayor Tim Fox, Council & Staff wish to extend a warm welcome
to teachers, staff and students as they begin a new school year. Motorists, please use

caution and watch for our children as they start out for school and at crosswalks.

____________________________________________
BIG AXE MARINA

The Marina will be closed on Monday, Sept. 2nd for
Labor day. After Labor day, the Marina will only be

open on Saturdays and Sundays from 11AM-7PM

LARGE ITEM PICK UP
Fall Clean Up by Fero for Nackawic and Dumfries

will be on Friday, October 18th along with
regularly scheduled garbage pick up. For

residents who have Li’l Truckin’ Aarons, large
garbage items can be picked up weekly. To

schedule a large pickup, contact Li’l Truckin’
Aarons at (506) 363-2682

Further information will be available on the
Nackawic-Millville Rural Community 

Facebook page closer to the date. 

Council meetings for the month will take place on Tuesday, Sept. 3rd & Monday, Sept. 16th
Council meetings are open to the public and are called to order at 7PM. No matter shall be

placed on the agenda for consideration at any regular Council meeting unless the request for
consideration of the matter is received by the Chief Administrative Officer, in writing, before

 12:00 noon on the Friday preceding the day on which the meeting is to be held. 
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Updating Communities on Recreational, Social, & Cultural Activities
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MUNICIPAL OFFICE HOURS
Monday – Friday  8:15AM – 4:30PM

MUNICIPAL NEWS

THE KEY

The Canadian International Sportfishing
Association (CISA), in partnership with the Province

of New Brunswick, Fredericton Capital Region
Tourism and Destination Nackawic announce the

5th Annual Pan American Black Bass
Championships and the concurrent Challenge Cup
on the St. John River, based out of Fredericton &

Nackawic on September 25th - 29th

2024 PAN-AMERICAN BLACK
BASS CHAMPIONSHIP

The Municipal Office will be closed on Monday, Septemeber 2nd. 

ATTENTION! 
Please be mindful when mowing lawns and

blowing it out on the streets and roads. This
is very dangerous for Motorcyclists as 

it’s just like hitting a patch of ice.

VOLUNTEERS WANTED!
Interested in recreation in the community?

Join the Recreation Committee! 
If this sounds like something of interest to you,

send an email to Paul at 
recreation@nackawic-millville.com

In your email, please include your name,
residential area, a a few lines describing your

interest in recreation in the community 

PLATINUM ANNIVERSARY
You’re cordially invited to join Fraser & Eileen

Fox in celebrating their 70th (Platinum)
Anniversary with family and friends, Saturday

September 28th, at the Southampton
Community Hall from 2PM - 4PM.

 Best wishes only!

FESTIVAL ON THE BEND 
WEEKLY 50/50

The Festival on the Bend holds a weekly 50/50 to
help raise money for our local festival and to host

the most spectacular Fireworks show in the
province. “THE BIGGER THE POOL, THE BIGGER

THE POT, THE BIGGER THE FESTIVITIES.”
IT’S EASY TO JOIN! Price is $2 per week and you
can pay as many weeks in advance as you wish,

the minimum amount is 5 weeks/ $10. All we need
is a name and phone number. You can join at

Ryan’s Pharmacy or contact Donna Gagnon at
(506) 471-4528. E-transfers can be sent to:

2020FOTB5050@gmail.com. 
Should there be a week that is drawn and the
member has not paid their dues, they will be

called and they lose out on their portion of the
money that week and it will be added to next

week’s pot. It’s a lot of fun and many people look
forward to the draw each week. We have a sign

located at the top of Landegger Drive by Robin’s.
It shows the winner or non-winner each week. We

also have a Facebook page which you’re free to
join. “Festival on the Bend Weekly 50/50”. The
draw is each Tuesday at The Waterfront Pub. 

If you notice suspicious or unlawful activity
within the community, please contact law

enforcement. 
Emergency: 911
RCMP Non-Emergency: (506) 575-6200

____________________________________________

____________________________________________
____________________________________________

____________________________________________

____________________________________________

LUNCH & LEARN
Representatives of Law Enforcement will be

speaking about avoiding scams and safety for
seniors. Friday, September 6th at 12PM at the

Millville Community Hall.
By donation. All are welcome.

____________________________________________
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ANGLICAN PARISH OF PRINCE WILLIAM 
 The last monthly breakfast is scheduled for

Saturday, Sept. 14th from 8AM - 10 AM,
 at St Clement's Church in Prince William.

 A traditional breakfast of pancakes,
 scrambled eggs, baked beans, 

home fries, toast, ham, sausage, 
doughnuts, fruit, tea and coffee. 

Join us by making a donation at the door.
 

Notices for non-profit groups can be
 e-mailed to office@nackawic-millville.com

 or mailed to: 
Nackawic-Millville Rural Community 

115 Otis Drive, Nackawic, NB E6G 2P1. 
The deadline for submissions is the 24th 

of the previous month. 
The Key is available online at 

www.nackawic-millville.com & on the 
Municipal Facebook Page:

Nackawic-Millville Rural Community.

_________________________________________

THE NACKAWIC MARKET 
Vendors will be set up at the mall on Thursdays:
4PM-7PM into September. Weather permitting. 

Thank you NAW for your support. 
Interested in being a vendor?

 Contact Jenifer Morgan at 463-8151.

NACKAWIC LIONS CLUB 
ACTIVITIES

Story Time: Starting Sept 4th- Wednesdays at

10:30AM. Stories, songs, rhymes, and a fun craft.

Special Guest Storytime: Sept 11th at 10:30AM Join

us as we celebrate Kings Landing with a story time

read by a Kings Landing Villager. 

Tara is back Sept 9th at 10:30AM with Songs and

Rhymes. Contact Woodstock Talk with me to

register.

After School Program/STEAM and Stuff: Starting

September 11th. Wednesdays at 3:30PM. Ages 6-12,

Drop-in. Must be accompanied by an adult. 

Café: Each Fridays at 11AM

Adult Book Club: Current Selection- From Mercy

Street by Jennifer Haigh - September 12th at 2PM

Family Game Night: Thursdays at 6PM

LEGO Club : Join in our Lego challenge for the

month. Sept 19th at 3:30PM

Do you have a desire to learn more about

technology, tablets, cell phones, libby, apps

Contact the library for more information on a future

Tech Tutoring Thursdays.

We are Back operating at full capacity, and we have

missed you! Come and see what we have been up to!

________________________________________

VOLUNTEER OF THE MONTH
NACKAWIC & AREA WELLNESS

YORK WEST MINOR HOCKEY
ASSOCIATION (YWMHA)

COME PLAY HOCKEY WITH US!
We offer hockey from the U7 level up to U21

Our hockey season runs from late October to
end of March. Registration for hockey is

open now! Website: www.ywmha.ca
Questions? Need financial assistance?
Interested in our free programming?  

Reach out to: ywmhapresident@gmail.com 
with any questions!

ST. LUKES CEMETARY FALL SALE
Saturday, September 28th from 

     10AM - 2PM at the Temperance Vale Hall 

CAR SHOW AT THE NACKAWIC ARENA
Saturday, September 14th, 11AM - 3PM

The Rain date will be Sunday, Sept. 15th 
 Free Admission

Any donations are welcome and will be given to
the Louise Breau Memorial Trust Fund. Food
truck will be available on site. Prizes will be

drawn throughout the event! Any questions? 
Call Joe DesRoches at (506) 575-2386

Or Hauley Cummings at (506) 272-2927

CRIBBAGE
The Southampton Community Hall will

be restarting on Friday afternoons,
Cribbage will begin again on 
September 13th at 1:30PM

NOTICES FOR THE KEY
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Ruth Stevenson is the September Volunteer
of the month. Ruth resides in Southampton
& is a member of NAW. She is very active at

the Southampton Hall. She organizes weekly
card games, cribbage, helps with fundraising

and other tasks as needed. Ruth also
delivers monthly Wellness newsletters to

members of the community…often dropping
off in mailboxes. Thank you Ruth for

volunteering in the community!

135th ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION!
You’re invited to celebrate Nackawic Wesleyan’s

135th Anniversary on Sunday, Sept. 22nd. This is a
special day as we have our annual Well Walk! This

year we are partnering with World Hope Canada to
provide a well in Sierra Leone. Executive Director

of World Hope, Tanya Nace will be or special guest.
If you would like to be part of the walk to the

church, please meet at the arena parking lot at
9:45AM. Those not walking are invited to head to
the church for music at 10AM. The main service

will begin once those who are walking arrive. 
For more info please call: (506) 575-8937.

NACKAWIC-PUBLIC LIBRARY

Shuffleboard: Mondays at 1:00pm

Cribbage: Tuesdays at 1:30 

Bingo:  1st & 3rd Tuesday at 7PM by FOTB

 2nd & 4th Tuesday at 7PM by Community groups

Country Jamboree: Sept. 26th from 2PM to 4:30PM

We have a new President Patty Cote (506 328-7320)

For bowling bookings call Shelby Christie at 323-2059

Club 300 tickets for this year are available from Tina Collier

at (506) 575-2546

Hall bookings call Dilys Toole (506 575-2885 )

For community assistance, contact any Lions member

_________________________________________


